ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB)

No: UA/2020/40 29.10.2021

To,

Shri P.K. Purwar,

CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,

H.C. Mathur Lane,

Janpath, New Delhi — 110 001

Sir,

Sub: - Deferring agitational programmes — reg.

Ref: - BSNL letter no. BSNL/7-3/SR/2018 dated 29.10.2021.
We wish to bring the following to your kind notice.

The AUAB had called for certain agitational programmes on the burning issues related to the
employees, as well as on issues related to the Company’s revival.

Consequent to this, talks were held between the CMD BSNL, together with the Directors of BSNL
Board and the representatives of the All Unions and Associations of BSNL (AUAB) on 27.10.2021. In
this meeting, agreement is reached on the burning issues of the employees.

The Corporate Office has issued a Record of Discussions, vide it’s letter cited under reference. In
view of this, the AUAB has decided to defer it’s agitational programmes.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

Chandeshwar Singh P. Abhimanyu
Chairman, AUAB. Convenor, AUAB.

Copy to: (1) Shri Arvind Vadnerkar, Director (HR), Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi— 110001
(2) Ms. Anita Johri, Sr.GM(SR), BSNL C.0., Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi — 110001



